GWERNYMYNYDD COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER

JANUARY 1979

COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

The Community Association would like to say a big thank you to all those couragous people who braved the elements to join us on our Carol Singing Tour of the village. Thanks to you and to the generosity of all those who contributed. The sam of \$22 was collected, all of which has been donated to the National Fire Service Benevolent Fund. The Carol Singers would also like to thank the three lady volunteers who turned up to prepare refreshments in the Village Centre.

POOTBALL CLUB

The charity football match which was to have been played on Sunday, 24th December, 1978 was unfortunately cancelled due to the bad weather. However, the match will be played later on in the Spring hen it is hoped the weather will be milder.

THURSDAY CLUB

The Thursday Club would like to thank all those people who helped in any way to make their Christmas Fayre such a success, raising £80 for Club funds, including those who provided goods and produce for the various stalls, those who gave generous donations and the public who turned out to give their support.

W.I.

The next meeting will be on Monday, 5th February, 1979 at the Junior School at 6.45 p.m. The speaker will be Mr. Morrow of Sheila Williams of Mold who will give a talk on jewellery.

MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE

YOUTH CLUB

We are now open again after the Christmas break. New members are welcome to join, the age limit being 13 to 21. Meetings are every Friday evening at the Junior School from 7 p.m. to 9.30 p.m.

GWERNYMYNYDD SHOW

Our first meeting of the year is on Wednesday, 17th January, 1979 at 7.30 p.m. in the Village Centre. Anyone interested in helping in this year's event will be most warmly welcomed to this and/or subsequent meetings.

/Continued....

DATES TO REMEMBER

Gwernymynydd Show Committee Meeting Wednesday, 17th January

7.30 p.m. - Village Centre

Saturday, 20th January Playgroup Jumble Sale - Mold Market

Monday. 5th February W.I. Meeting - Junior School. 6.45 p.m.

Village Centre Management Committee Tuesday, 13th February 7.30 p.m. - Village Centre

> Would all persons responsible for submitting news to the Newsletter please note that all items must be received by the second Friday in the month, at the latest. Thank you

in the second of the second of